[bookmark: _MailOriginal]-----Original Message-----
From: Dale Merten [mailto:dale@toledotel.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 11:09 AM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Toledo Telephone Annual ETC Filing

Dear Joanie,

Attached is a redacted copy of our 2011 NECA 1 Report to be included with our 2011 Annual ETC Certification filing.  The redacted copy is available as public record.

Please let me know if I need to provide any additional information.

Thank you



Dale Merten
C.O.O.
The Toledo Telephone Co., Inc
360-864-2044
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